

## **Environmental Services Department**

Waste Reduction Division

March 29, 2016

Mr. Adam Ringler San Diego Zoo Global 2920 Zoo Drive San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. Ringler:

Congratulations! San Diego Zoo Global has been selected by the City of San Diego's Environmental Services Department as one of ten Recyclers of the Year in the 2016 Waste Reduction and Recycling Awards Program for your outstanding recycling and waste reduction efforts.

You and/or your designated representative are cordially invited to receive a recognition from Council Member Todd Gloria during a special media event at the 24<sup>th</sup> Annual Waste Reduction & Recycling Awards.

The event will be held at the San Diego Central Library on Thursday, April 21, 2015 at 10:00 a.m.. Please confirm your attendance by **April 12**<sup>th</sup> with Martha Espinola at 858-573-1242 or <u>MPEspinola@sandiego.gov</u>. Please include the name of the attendees. Event details will be sent to you immediately following your RSVP.

Once again, congratulations, and we look forward to recognizing your environmental accomplishments.

Sincerely,

Angela Colton Deputy Director

AC/me